
Reference: FS549711322

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/2401/FUL

Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,

Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. M Lydall

Address: 23 Roseleigh Close Twickenham TW1 2JT

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Our main objections would be: 
1. Destroying of a natural habitat. We have seen the fox faces peering out at us when we walk by and we enjoy it. The
natural flora would be better to look at than a construction site or another building. Those chestnut trees are huge and
their roots will surely be affected by construction which could lead them to die. Animals that may use the adjacent trees
(like bats/birds) will be negatively affected by the noise of construction 

2. The added danger to people, especially children during the construction phase. The roads and pavements are used
extensively by residents on foot, scooters, bicycles and cars. With heavy machinery and construction vehicles around
there is unnecessary added risk. 

3. The dust and noise during work hours (people work at home) and holidays will spoil the tranquil neighbourhood. 

4.The Privacy of the nearest units may be in jeopardy considering the proposed designs. 

General: If something HAD to be done with the property, it should be turned back into usable open space for families to
enjoy. 

We object,


